
CANN Report 

 

Established in October 2015, the Cannabis Chemistry Subdivision (CANN) is the newest component of 
the Division of Chemical Health & Safety. 

CANN has raised more than 3K for networking events and other activities chiefly from corporate 
sponsors.  An additional 4K in pledges have also been made and so it does not appear that we will have 
any difficulty reaching our self-imposed goal of 15K of funding donated in 2016. 

Current sponsors include, Perkin Elmer, Heidolph, bio Merieux, The Werc Shop, and a client of mine 
Greg Miller.  Those that have pledged or are interested in pledging include Waters, Shimadzu and 
others. 

CANN has built membership gradually and as of the end of January we have 34 official members.  More 
are sure to come as we continue to build awareness and outreach programs. 

Our biggest challenges at this point are adding active members with ACS leadership experience and 
effectively executing some of our plans for activities. 
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